16 June 1998

«Title» «FirstName» «LastName»
«JobTitle»
«Company»
«Address1»
«City»  «State»  «PostalCode»
Dear «Title» «LastName»
Re:
Community Service Announcement Look After Your Eyes

The Association for the Blind is seeking your help in a campaign to reduce eye disease.  Well known celebrity Max Walker has kindly donated his services to record a Community Service Announcement.

In the announcement, Max Walker explains that vision impairment resulting from conditions such as diabetes and glaucoma can be prevented with early diagnosis.  He encourages people 40 years and over to have their eyes checked every two years.
The Association for the Blind would be grateful if you would play the enclosed tape as a community service announcement throughout the month of July 1998 on «Company».

Yours sincerely

Ian Wilson
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